October Newsletter ***

It's hard to believe it is October already. We are looking forward to another exciting month with the Kindergarten class. For those who were able to make it for the BBQ, it was nice to chat with you.

The students are doing a fantastic job of learning and following the routines and structure of our day. It has been nice getting to know your wonderful children. Thank you all for preparing your child for school by sending indoor shoes, an extra set of clothes, healthy food and dressed appropriately for the weather. I would like to extend our deepest gratitude for all the generous donations to our classroom. We have a good supply of tissue, spoons, glue, markers, crayons and stickers thanks to your help. If you happen to be purging small trinket toys at home, please consider donating them to our treasure box.

The students have had the opportunity to participate in many activities (literacy, math, art, fitness, nature walks and science). They appear to be happy getting to know each other and creating new friendships.

Beginning Monday, we will have a leader for the day everyday. We are also going to introduce a new letter of the alphabet every week. Our letter for the first week is **Ss**. Please check the attached calendar for your child's special day. As part of being the leader, your child is invited to bring in an item that begins with the letter of the week that they can share in front of their classmates. Our home reading program will begin Monday, September 15th, 2023. Instructions will be given at this time.

All other important dates are included on the school calendar on our website: stpeterbrantford.ca. Please keep it handy so you can refer to it daily. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out via email at cdobrovodsky@bhncdsb.ca .

Warmly,

The Kindergarten Team ©

